
  

Dereham Walkers are Welcome 

Walking on Waters 
  
 

 

Late Summer Bank Holiday Monday 

28 August 2017 

Join us for a short bus ride and return 7¼ mile walk (about 3 hours) 
taking a rural route from Dereham to Yaxham.  We conclude the 
walk with tea or coffee and a piece of cake (included in ticket price) 
or you can use the ticket as part payment for a lunch. 

The walk starts at Yaxham Waters at 0945 to allow time to park and 
catch the 1014 bus to Dereham.  You will need bus fare (£2.10) 
unless you have a bus pass.  If you prefer, you can meet us in 
Dereham at 1025, but will then need to make your own way back 
from Yaxham at the end of the walk.  (Yaxham Waters Holiday Park, 
Dereham Road, Yaxham, Dereham NR19 1RF; 01362 696750 is just 
inside the 30 mph speed limit signs on the road from Dereham.) 

Booking is essential: we may be unable to accommodate you on the 
day without a booking.  Tickets (£6.50, including refreshments) are 
available from any Dereham Walkers are Welcome committee 
member.  Or contact Ken Hawkins at dtc.fpwarden@talktalk.net or 
on 07505 426750. 

 

  

 

 

For more details about  

Dereham Walkers are Welcome 

please visit 
www.DerehamWaW.org.uk 
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